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Comments: Please withdraw the e-bike proposal. It appears that the reason for the rule is to allow e-bikes on

non-motorized trails in the future because you are treating e-bikes differently than other motor vehicles. That

could conflict with your own Travel Management Rule and has the potential to significantly impact the

environment, so you should analyze such a proposal under the National Environmental Policy Act. Thank you.


